MINUTES OF THE EXECUTIVE SESSION
OF THE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 17, 2020

The Clinton County Board of Commissioners convened in an Executive Session at 8:00 a.m. on
Thursday, December 17, 2020 in the Commissioners’ Room, at 125 Courthouse Square,
Frankfort, Indiana, to discuss prospective employees to fill the Clinton County Highway
Superintendent position.

Those in attendance were Commissioners Steve Woods, Josh Uitts, and Jordan Brewer. Others
in attendance were Kevin Myers, Tom Little and Jerri Sexton.

Commissioner Uitts called the meeting to order at 8:09 a.m.

Commissioners discussed with Highway Superintendent Kevin Myers, the potential of current
county highway employees in supervisory positions to fill the superintendent position, which
will be open at the end of January 2021.

Without any further business to come before the Board of Commissioners, Commissioner
Woods motioned to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Commissioner Brewer at 9:16 a.m.
Motion carried 3-0.
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